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March 12, 2009

Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Commission Staff:

This letter concerns an adjustment to our route during the closure of the Hood Canal
Bridge. The bridge is scheduled to close May 1, 2009 and last up to six weeks. We will
begin our route deviation May 1, 2009, and return to our normal schedule as soon as the
bridge re-opens.

Our normal route crosses the Hood Canal Bridge and then takes the Kingston-Edmonds
ferry en route to Seattle via Interstate 5. Our adjusted route during the bridge closure will
take the Port Townsend—Keystone ferry, and the Clinton-Mukilteo ferry, en route to
Seattle via Interstate S.

Olympic Bus Lines will not be picking up any passengers from locations that are not
currently within our authority.

Sincerely,
I et
Jack Heckman

President
Olympic Bus Lines



